
CITY OF TEMECULA 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Isaac Garibay, Director of Human Resources and Risk Management 

 

DATE: June 13, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Approve First Amendment with AppleOne for Temporary Staffing Services 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Courtney Fletcher, Management Assistant 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve the first amendment to the agreement 

with AppleOne, to increase the payment amount of $135,000 for a total agreement amount of 

$300,000. 

 

BACKGROUND:  The City of Temecula has utilized AppleOne for temporary staffing 

services to provide supplemental temporary employment services on an as-needed basis.  Each 

Departments’ operating budgets have included funding for temporary employee needs each fiscal 

year.  Temporary staffing ensures voids are filled within all City departments to manage workflow 

and meet their operational needs.    

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Adequate funds are budgeted within each department to fund 

temporary staffing. 

  

ATTACHMENTS:  First Amendment  


